
MINUTES 

TIDE Committee 
May 4, 2016 

 
The TIDE Committee met outside in front of Town Hall for a brief session 

before touring the beach accesses and parks.   
 

The minutes of the previous meeting were approved as read. 
 

Department Head Reports: 
 

Bob Doub reported that the Public Works Department is pulling up sand 
fencing on the beach to have a fresh start of replacing after beach 

renourishment.  They also edged the sidewalks and cleaned up after in 
anticipation of the video filming for the Town award on the sidewalk project. 

 

Mickey VanMetre urged all committee members to attend the meeting 
regarding the closing of Jane Edwards School. 

 
The meeting adjourned at 10:10 am and the committee left to begin their 

tour of the beach accesses and parks. 


